
US 29 at Rivers Edge Road
Intersection Improvement Project 

MEETING POSTPONED
The Maryland Department of Transportation
State Highway Administration (MDOT SHA)

is postponing the public meeting scheduled for
Thursday, February 13 at Hammond High School. 

The delay provides MDOT SHA an opportunity to continue 
working with the community as we develop improvements to 

enhance safety at this intersection and gather feedback. 
There will be no changes to the current traffic

configuration at this time. 

MDOT SHA will send notification when the
public meeting is rescheduled.



MDOT SHA District 7
5111 Buckeystown Pike
Frederick, MD 21704

QUESTIONS OR ASSISTANCE?	
Elizabeth Harris
District Community Liaison
MDOT SHA District 7
5111 Buckeystown Pike
Frederick, MD 21704
Phone: (301) 624-8157
Toll-free: 1-800-635-5119
Email: Eharris8@mdot.maryland.gov 
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